
From: Colvin, Michael 
Sent: 8/1/2011 9:38:29 AM 
To: Keane, Dennis (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=DMK5) 
Cc: Singh, Amrit P (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=APS5); 

Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Our meeting today 

Thanks Dennis - I'll forward the updated info to the Commissioner, 
Michael 

From: Keane, Dennis [mailto:DMK5@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 29, 2011 6:39 PM 
To: Colvin, Michael 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel); Singh, Amrit P 
Subject: RE: Our Meeting Today 

Michael-

In preparing for some additional meetings that we had today with some of the other Commissioner 
Advisors, we found a small error in the chart that we shared with you on July 20, It only affects the 
January 1, 2012 rates for non-CARE Tier 3 and 4 usage, increasing both by 0,3 cents per kWh from the 
version we shared with you. 

No other rates for any other year are affected, and it doesn't change the basic message. Nevertheless, 
I wanted to send you the corrected version (which I've attached below), 

Dennis 

P S, We are still working on the RPS info you asked for, but it's taking a while. 

From: Keane, Dennis 
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2011 3:41 PN 
To: michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel); Singh, Amrit P 
Subject: Our Meeting Today 

Michael-

Thanks again for taking the time to meet with us. Attached is the two-page (cover sheet and graph) 
presentation we went over. 

« File: June 2011 Rates v2.ppt» 

We are working on getting you the additional information you requested on RPS costs, and will send 
that along once we have it. 

Dennis 
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